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375TH ANNIVERSARY 

On April 26th Henry AL Brown’s presentation on Warwick’s historic 

houses and sites was very well attended.  In case you   were unable 

to attend, the display case at city hall has been updated with further 

photos to supplement Henry’s slideshow. 

 

 

  

 

  
 
  

The next presentation in the series will be  on May 17th at 7 pm at 
the library.  Col. Ron Barnes will talk about the Pawtuxet Rangers 
and their place in Warwick’s history during the Revolutionary War.  
Come and meet some of the rangers in their full uniforms and 



view some of the memorabilia ordinarily on display at the 
Pawtuxet Armory. 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
 
It’s that time of year again.  Membership packets have been sent out  
for the year beginning July 1st.  Please make note of your address 
label.  You will find the last date you paid your dues in the upper left 
hand corner.  If you are current you will not receive a packet. 
Many thanks to our business sponsors who have supported us in the 
past year.  Go to our website to find their business cards and, if 
possible, avail yourself of their services. 
We need the support of all our businesses and individuals to be able 
to support our activities. 
 

BRICKS 
 
We are accepting requests for memorial bricks once again.  The form 
is available on request.  Please be aware we are required to have a 
minimum order so it may be a while before the bricks are on site. 
 

BOOKS 
 
We now have copies of Anne Eckert Brown’s books on early 
American stenciling.  They are coffee table books that make great 
gifts. 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 
We have applied for a booth at the Gaspee Days Festival over 
Memorial Day week-end.  Plan on stopping by to meet some of our 
members and purchase a book or two. 
 
 



Our Annual Open House and meeting for election of officers will be 
on Saturday June 17th from 11 am to 2 pm.  We will have election of 
officers and refreshments will be served.  You will receive the 
proposed slate in a timely manner prior to the meeting.  We will not 
be open on June 10th due to the Gaspee Parade. 
 
The Warwick Museum is having an exhibit featuring Oakland 
Beach during the month of June.  We will have a booth with copies 
of our Oakland Beach material and will have reprints of our 
postcards available for sale.  The Museum hours are posted on their 
website. 
 

COLLECTIONS 
 
We recently  completed an inventory of the Arnold House 
furnishings and now have a complete digitized listing plus photos of 
all items in the house.   In the course of that activity an object came 
to light we could not identify.  Thanks to Ron Barnes we now know 
it is a hand tooled leather World War II Japanese cartridge case.  
Many thanks to student intern Cornelia Trahan who assisted in this 
endeaver. 

 
 
 
 



BUTTONWOODS POOR FARM KIOSK 
 
Some of you are aware of the plans of the Warwick Historical 
Cemetery Commission and the Warwick Historical Society to erect a 
kiosk at the poor farm in Buttonwoods.  There are 98 stones in the 
cemetery   that have no names.  Through research at the Society and 
the RI archives we have identified most of the internees.  It came to 
our attention that there is one person buried there who was well 
known to the citizens of Warwick in the latter part of the 19th 
Century.  His name was Charlie Cutter.  We are pleased to provide a 
face to a name that has a colorful history.  The Cutter family 
emigrated to New England from England around 1640.  The family 
was very prominent in Massachusetts and we have a digitized copy 
of the book published with their genealogy.  Was Charlie Cutter a 
descendent of this family?  If so, how did he come to live in Rhode 
Island?  We may never know.  
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These articles were published in the Providence Journal in 1902 and 
July 1, 1906.  Our thanks to Henry Brown for saving them in his vast 
collection. 
 
 
 
Teach the children so that it will be unnecessary to teach the adults.-- 
                                                                                                  Abraham Lincoln 


